
 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Junior League of Charlottesville, pr@jlcville.org 
 
JUNIOR LEAGUE OF CHARLOTTESVILLE ANNOUNCES VIRTUAL KIDS IN THE KITCHEN 

DRIVE-THRU EVENT 
Registration open to reserve a grab and go bag of healthy activities and snacks for pick up on 

March 13 from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. 
 
Charlottesville, VA — The Junior League of Charlottesville will present its annual Kids In The 
Kitchen event as a virtual drive-thru experience at the Charlottesville Boys and Girls Club for 
elementary school-aged children.  
 
On March 13 from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m., parents will be able to pick up a bag filled with activities for 
healthy living. Packets will include healthy snacks, kid-friendly recipes, supplies to start an 
herbal garden, and ideas for fun fitness activities, all from local Charlottesville organizations.  
 
The bags are free to pick up, but registration is required to secure a bag and pick-up time slot. 
Registration closes March 8. Register: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/jlc-kids-in-the-kitchen-
tickets-139286267977 
 
 For questions regarding this event, contact kidsinthekitchen@jlcville.org 
 
 

# # #  
 
The Junior League of Charlottesville is an organization of women committed to promoting voluntarism, developing the 
potential of women, and improving the communities through effective action and leadership of trained volunteers. Its 
purpose is exclusively education and charitable.  


